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Tuesday 13th June 
Dear Parents, 
 
Sports Day 
We have an exciting event planned for this Friday afternoon. We have made the event inclusive and fun to 
help all children feel happy and safe. There are also some elite races for our more competitive athletes to 
demonstrate their future Olympic potential. After the event please stay (with some spare change!) to enjoy 
some fruit coolers, ice creams and treats which will kindly be served up by FOTS. Please remember that 
children are allowed to wear team colours for the day – MARS, JUPITER, SATURN and NEPTUNE – or we 
can provide pupils with a coloured band if they don’t have their team colour.  
 
Forest School 
Year 6 pupils will start forest school sessions tomorrow afternoon – please can they wear suitable outdoor 
clothes for the day. 
 
Waitrose: please vote for FOTS! 
If you shop at Waitrose in Burgess Hill, please keep posting your green coins in the 
FOTS section as we are in the running this month to be their chosen charity. 
 
FOTS Meeting Date Change 

Tonight’s FOTS Meeting 8pm at the Royal Oak has been moved to 9am this Friday 16th June on the picnic tables at 

school. All welcome. 
  
Congratulations to our Young Entrepreneurs… 
…who between them made over £600 from enterprising business ideas, with over £300 donated to FOTS to reinvest 
in their school! THANK YOU! 
Businesses included car washing, lucky pennies, lego crayons, pancakes, popcorn, lollies, bookmarks, dog biscuits, 
fairy doors, unicorn key rings (& unicorn poo!) to name just a few. 
Sales finally came to an end after school on Friday and the winners were: 
1st: Millie Thornton who made BUG HOUSES 
2nd: Evie Sykes who designed individual T-SHIRTS 
3rd: Jacob King (last year’s winner) who invested & re-invested in various TOYS 
Well done to everyone - enjoy spending or saving your profits! 
  
 
 



West Sussex County Council 

Summer Fete, Saturday 8th July 2017 
Only 4 weeks to go until our Summer Fete – continue to pay attention weather! 
Each week we will be counting down the different activities taking place. This week we invite you to book some time 

in our SPA TIPI with Reflexology from Miriam http://www.miriamsreflexology.com/ There are limited slots 
available so please book early. £10 for 30 minutes payable on the day. Sign up with the sheet on our noticeboard or 

mail FOTS@email.com 
 
Last week Jenny Hardaway signed up a full Stoolball team! Georgie Salvage still needs team players for her team, 
sign up on our noticeboard. 
  
Marcus Grimes are providing advertising boards, please share your address with the office or FOTS@email.com if 
you are happy to have a board erected outside your home. This is free advertising, we appeal for your support. 
Please do so by Thursday as this is when the boards will go to print. 
  
Our Summer Fete programmes will also go to print on Friday so please share any final sponsorship or raffle prizes by 
this Thursday 15th June. 
  
Forest School and Bushcraft Club: Summer 2017 – message from Marc  

Hi All, 
 

I'll be running the Forest School and Bushcraft Club during the Summer Holidays at our usual Twineham location on the 

following dates: 

 

Wednesday 26th July 

Wednesday 2nd August 

Wednesday 9th August 

Wednesday 23rd August 

Wednesday 30th August 

  

Sessions will run from 09:30 - 15:30 and the children will need to bring a packed lunch and a drink. Session prices are £30 per 

child (discount for siblings). 

 

Our Forest School and Bushcraft activities will always include some of the following: 

 Fire Lighting 

 Shelter Building 

 Woodland Crafts 

 Use of tools such as bow saws, palm drills, secateurs and loppers 

 Basic plant and tree identification 

 Bug hunts, nature walks, animal tracking and habitats 

 And so much more! 

The session always ends with hot chocolate and marshmallows around the campfire when we will chat about the things 

which we enjoyed most about our time in the woods. 

 

Please let me know as soon as possible if you would like to book your children in - I have attached a booking form for your 

convenience.  

 

Of course, if you have any questions, please feel free to ring me on 07752 519811 or email me at bushcraftmarc@gmail.com. 

  

I look forward to hearing from you. 

 

Kind regards 

Marc 
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West Sussex County Council 

 Diary Dates 

 Tuesday 13th June: Year 1 phonics screening week begins 

 Friday 16th June 1:15pm: Sports Day followed by FOTS fruit coolers, ice creams and treats in the 

gazebo 

 Tuesday 20th June: Y5 Big Sing at Ardingly College 

 Thursday 22nd June: ‘Just Different’ disability awareness workshops in school 

 Tuesday 27th June 2:15 – 3pm: SRE Meeting for Year 5 and 6 parents only 

 Friday 23rd June: Non-uniform day – donations for FOTS Summer Fair tombola, please! 

 Saturday 8th July: FOTS Summer Fair 12pm-5pm 

 Wednesday 12th July: School Reports to be sent home to parents 

 Thursday 13th July 1:30pm: Worth Abbey Leavers’ Service (Y6) 

 Friday 14th July: INSET Day - school closed for pupils 

 Thursday 20th July 5pm – 6:30pm: FOTS Fiesta 

 Friday 21st July: Festival of Sport (pupils will enjoy a range of sports workshops with local clubs and 

coaches visiting Twineham) 

 Monday 24th July 9am: Leavers’ Service in Church – everybody welcome 

 Tuesday 25th July: Last day of term 

Kind regards, 
Scott Reece 

 


